
Reference No.:-- Date:17/04/2014

 

Title:Notice

Extension of the last date of receipt of applications in respect of our Advertisements dated 23rd March 2014

It has been decided to extend the last date of receipt of applications in respect of our Advertisements dated 23rd March
2014 for the following positions as under:

a. Officers on deputation from PSU Insurers/Financial Regulators/Central Government

b. Consultant for Communications

c. Consultant for IRDA Grievances Call Centre

 Closing date for applications: - 30/04/2014

However, the cutoff date regarding eligibility criteria i.e. educational qualifications/age etc. shall remain the same i.e.
01/01/2014.

The parent Organizations may forward the applications received from their Officers to the undersigned in the format
attached along with the copies of Annual Confidential Reports for the last three years within a week after closing date of
30th April 2014.

Sd/-

(M.Pulla Rao)

Sr.Joint Director (Gen)


